
Arts themed trips/ 
visitors/ workshops 

DT themed trips/ 
visitors/ workshops 

Science incl. Forest 
School themed trips/ 
visitors/ workshops

Geography themed 
trips/ visitors/ 

workshops 

History themed trips/ 
visitors/ workshops

RE themed trips/ 
visitors/ workshops

PSHE themed trips/ 
visitors/ workshops 

Music themed trips/ 
visitors/ workshops 

Computing themed 
trips/ visitors/ 

workshops

PE competitions/ 
visitors/ workshops 

Other Extra-curricular clubs 

YN

Cooking bus/ 
Sainsburys 

Attingham Park/ 
Kingswood                

Farm                       
Exotic Zoo         

Priorslee Walk Priorslee Walk 

YR
Think Tank 

Castle visit                     
Blists Hill 

Place of worship

Y1

Great Fire of London 
Theatre visit 

Weston Park      
Nurses visit (Dental 

hygiene and washing 
hands)

Great Fire of London 
Theatre visit 

Place of worship 
Gurudwara 
(Biannually)  

Library Visit            

Y2

Ironbridge (walk to a 
local landmark, walk 
alongside a river and 

bird watching) 

Blists Hill (Experience 
a Victorian school 

room)

Place of worship 
Gurudwara 
(Biannually)  

Kingswood residential               
(Climb a tree, walk 
through a forest)     

Kingswood residential 

Y3

British Ironworks 
Centre

Cooking outdoors - 
Stone age

  Exotic Zoo Shropshire Hills 

Place of worship 
Hindu Temple   and 

Christian Church 
(Alternating year)    

Music 2the4 
instrument lessons 

Young Voices                  
Recorder Festival

Library Visit   
Bikeability

Y4

IOW residential 
theatre visit 

 Chef visit               
Roman Banquet

 Dentist                       
IOW residential               
(Walk through a 

forest) 

Carding Mill Valley 
IOW residential 

(Explore inside a cave)

Wroxeter (Visit a 
museum)                     

IOW residential (Visit 
a castle)                   

Parent visit British 
Armed Forces

Place of worship 
Hindu Temple and 
Christian Church 
(Alternate Year)    

IOW residential 
Music 2the4 

instrument lessons              
Young Voices

IOW residential          Bikeability

Y5

Think Tank Think Tank              

Offa’s Dyke           
(Walk to the top of a 

hill)                            
RAF Cosford 

Place of worship visit 
Mosque   (Biannually)                

Kaleidoscope Day

Harper Adams 
University

Music 2the4 
instrument lessons                  

Young Voices                
Year 5/6 Christmas 

Singing 

Thomas Telford 
Football Coaching

Library Visit             
Shropshire Library 

Service visit Writing at Thomas 
Telford 

Y6

Gallery visit                    
Year 6 Performance 

Opticians visit   
Archaeologists visit

Arthog residential 
(Take a trip on a train)

Place of worship visit 
Mosque  (Biannually)          

Kaleidoscope Day

Arthog residential        
STAR training        
Crucial Crew

Music 2the4 
instrument lessons                 

Young Voices                         
Year 5/6 Christmas 

Singing                    
Year 6 Performance 

Snaptrap theatre 
group 

 Arthog residential (go 
hiking and swim 

outside) 
   Bikeability                                                     

Maths at Thomas 
Telford 

Whole 
school

Artist visit                  
RHT show                     

Pantomime                             
Nativity/ Christmas 

Performance/ 

Plan a tour around 
your local area - 

Telford comparison to 
North America

Friendship workshops           
NSPCC assemblies 

and workshops 
(biannually)            

The Samaritans 
workshops                   

Dogs Trust for KS2

RHT show                     
Mrs Wells Music 

teacher 
E-safety workshops 

Sports day 
House day 

Various competitions 
every year for specific 

children

Author visit                           
World Book Day               

Scholastic Book Fayre                    
Visitors during 

themed weeks e.g. 
sports people, local 
councillors, business 

people, charities 

Relax and breathe 
sessions, boot camp, 

archery, multi-
sports, STEM, choir, 
coding, art, Spanish, 

table tennis, football, 
dodgeball, fun 

games, athletics, tag 
rugby, gymnastics, 

netball, hockey, 
coding, French, 

gardening, drama, 
dance, story sparks, 

pyjama drama, 
cooking and guinea 

pig club.


